
 

Caterpillars learning  

Caterpillars class had lots of fun with our   

pumpkin and spider activities in October. We’ve been playing 

outside (in the waterproof suits) and catching rain drops, mix-

ing gooey mud in the mud kitchen and finding lots of leaves, 

spiders and worms. We’ve been singing Incy wincy spider, 

Row, row your boat and the wheels on the bus. We 

had such a great time at the Blue Planet aquarium 

seeing sharks, fish and much more.  

What’s coming up at 

Westminster? 

It’s World Nursery 

rhyme week from 

November 13th so 

you can expect to 

hear us singing! 

Children in Need day 

Friday 17th  

November. If you 

want to join in you 

can wear something 

spotty. 

 

 

Butterflies learning  

The children in Butterflies class have been learning 

about our 5 senses  - smelling, tasting, touching, listening and 

looking carefully. They have been listening for loud or quiet 

sounds, feeling different textures and describing them and 

talking about how we grow. The children were very excited to 

go on their trip to the Blue Planet aquarium and have been 

keen to look at the photographs and talk about all the      

creatures we spotted.    

 

November  

Superstars!  

• Nicolas  - building so  many 

models  

• Gwennie and Miles—visiting 

big Butterflies class  

• Benji  - our animal expert ! 

• Noah - exploring all the toys 

now - well done.  

• Jovi  - so friendly and kind to 

everyone 

• Lotushya  - keen to join in 

every activity! 

 

 

November  2023 

Welcome to our 

school: 

Fiona  

Huseyin 

Alessia  

 

St Paul’s Pantry food bank 

You were so generous with all your 

donations—St Paul’s wanted to thank 

us for an amazing 86 kg of food      

donated by Westminster Nursery 

school community. 

Have you seen our class blogs?  

With photos each week, you can see 

what your child has been learning. 

www.westminsternurseryschool.net  

Click on butterflies or caterpillars   

class then scroll down to see the blog.  

Happy viewing! 

For safety:  

Please do 
not 

 park on the 

 yellow  

zig zags!   

Toddler time 

starts this week 

—please ask for 

more                  

information! 


